To the Director, Legal Policy Department of the Attorney-General and Justice GPO Box 1722 Darwin NT 0801

Dear Director.

I wish to write in regards to the discussion paper on possible changes to the Anti-Discrimination Act.

I have friends and work colleagues who are gay but am concerned about the changes that may occur to the anti-vilification laws in the NT after the National plebiscite majority vote came through as "yes."

It has been brought to my attention that freedoms currently enjoyed by faith based schools to choose staff that have faith based ethos may be changed. Also that people who hold religious and cultural beliefs could be disadvantaged.

There has been some grave concerns that Australia will fall in line with other countries, such as the US and Canada where Christians have been discriminated against because of their faith.

Please consider these concerns.

Thanking you
Yours sincerely